

June 23, 2020

Mr. George Doran 720 Ginger Mill Dr. Saint Johns, FL 32259

Dear Mr. Doran:

The campaign treasurer's report that was due on June 19, 2020, was not filed until June 20, 2020. Accordingly, you are fined in the amount of \$6.25 (25% of contributions or expenditures whichever is greater). Such fine is not an allowable campaign expenditure and shall be paid only from personal funds of the candidate. The fine must be paid to the Supervisor of Elections within 20 days of receipt of this notice unless appealed to the Florida Elections Commission.

Spoke to Mr. Doran 6/26/20 @ 3:10 Pm- he rec'd this letter and will mail us the fine w/i Zo days Ew

If you wish to appeal the fine, you must submit a notice of appeal to the Florida Elections Commission within 20 days of the date of the receipt of this notice. (See Rules 2B-1.005, 2B-1.0052 and 2B-1.0055, Florida Administrative Code.) The Florida Elections Commission address is 107 West Gaines Street, Suite 224, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0100.

Please send a copy of your notice of appeal to our office at the address listed below. If you have any questions, please contact us at (904) 823-2238.

Sincerely,

Vicky C/. Oakes

Supervisor of Elections